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	PUBLIC HOLIDAY ON 14 APRIL 2004 AND, 

NORMAL TRADING DAY ON 15 APRIL 2004
Members are referred to Gazette 430A dated 24 February 2004, advising of the declaration of the Election Day on Wednesday, 14 April 2004 as a public holiday.  In the unlikely event that Thursday, 15 April 2004 is declared a public holiday as a result of the voting process not being completed, members are advised that the JSE will nevertheless be open for business on Thursday, 15 April which will be treated as a normal trading day in terms of the JSE rules and regulations.

We have also had confirmation from the following stakeholders that they will regard the 15th as a normal business day in the event that it is declared a national public holiday: CSDP’s, STRATE, BESA and SARB.

Should you have any queries in this regard please contact Client Services at 011 520-7777.

8 April 2004                            Allan Thomson

                                                Director:  Equities and Derivatives Trading
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